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Water Transportation Advisory Council 
Second Meeting 

12pm – March 9, 2017 
 

Transportation Board Room 
2nd Floor 10 Park Plaza 

 
Agenda 

 
Welcome from Secretary Pollack  
 
Update on scope and financing of water transportation 
study by Boston Harbor Now  
(Phillip Griffiths – Boston Harbor Now)  
 
Business case – Town of Winthrop’s experience with 
ferry service and an update on this session’s service 
(Town Manager James McKenna)  
 
Review of Work Plan  
(Nathan Peyton & Astrid Glynn – MassDOT) 
 
Working Groups 
 Geographic  
  North Shore 
  South Coastal; Cape and Islands 
 Topics 
  Land side connectivity & parking best practice 
  Economic development & supportive land use 
   
(Nathan Peyton – MassDOT)  
   


